Effective June 1, 2005, SATO transaction fees increased.  The following is a list of the new fees:

Onsite Domestic Ticket - $32.00

Onsite International Ticket - $34.00

Call Center Domestic Ticket - $27.00

Call Center International Ticket - $29.00

Car/Hotel Only - $8.00

Overnight Delivery - $7.00

Certified USPS NTE - $2.52

Please keep in mind that SATO must receive travel orders at least 2-3 days prior to travel in order to issue tickets.  SATO will e-mail an invoice to the traveler after the ticket has been issued.  It is the traveler’s responsibility to contact SATO when an invoice has not been received, since this may indicate that the traveler will not have a ticket waiting for them upon arrival at the airport.

Please pass this information on to all of your offices.  If you have any questions, please call Rachael Wivell on 301-444-2136 or Pat Oliver on 301-444-2155.

